
We want to  
hear from you!  
 

Seeking health care provider feedback for ONE Access Project. 
 
 

What is ONE Access?  
The goal of the ONE Access project is to simplify and harmonize how 
providers discover, register for and access digital health services. 
 
The project is focused on delivering access to multiple applications through 
a single online platform, that enables provider access to health records, 
related health information, tools and services. 

 
What is the opportunity? 
As part of the ONE Access project, we are seeking 10-14 physicians to 
share their experience accessing patient health information and using 
digital health products, and to test a new digital product currently under 
development.  
 
We hope to learn about your needs and expectations for accessing health 
information and services, how you are currently using digital health 
products - such as clinical viewers or other tools and services - to view 
patient medical records, monitor patient health, etc.   
 
You will be invited to share your feedback through one-on-one interviews 
and usability tests. There may also be future opportunities to join an 
advisory group or participate in group meetings to provide feedback on 
ONE Access services. 
 
Note: all participants will be required to sign a privacy and confidentiality agreement 

prior to participating in this project. 
 

 
What's the time commitment? 



One-time 45-60 minutes interview, or monthly one-hour sessions for 12 
months. 
 
Initial sessions: will be held between 8-14 April, 2022 (dates and times 
are flexible based on your availability) 
 
Location 
All sessions will be held virtually through video conference (or audio only if 
preferred). 
 

How to apply 
Complete a short application form to register your interest. 
 

For more information 

Contact Kate Lewis 

Kate.lewis@ontariohealth.ca  
 
Deadline for applications 
Monday, April 4th, 2022 
 
 


